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	Northwest TTAP Announcement



	A Tribal Transportation Program Safety Funding (TTPSF) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) for federally recognized Tribes was published in the Federal Register today, May 14, 2014.  This notice announces the availability of TTP Safety funding and requests for grant applications.    Applications must be submitted to ttpsf@dot.gov no later than 5:00 PM EST on June 30, 2014.
 
The FHWA will be hosting a webinar on Tuesday, May 20th at 2:00 PM EST.  To join the webinar, please click this link then enter the room as a guest: https://connectdot.connectsolutions.com/tribaltrans/

The audio portion of the webinar can be accessed from the teleconference line: TOLL FREE 1-888-251-2909; ACCESS CODE 4442306.  In addition, this webinar will be recorded and posted on the TTP Safety website at http://www.flh.fhwa.dot.gov/programs/ttp/safety/.

Thanks,

Russell Garcia, P.E.
TTP Bridge & Safety Program Manager
Tribal Transportation Program
FHWA - Office of Federal Lands Highway
1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E.
Washington, DC 20590
(202)366-9815
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